
FOI 0347/2022 Response 

Request 

Could the trust please confirm which individual is responsible for managing the trust’s 
environmental and sustainability policy? Please provide this by pdf attachment including their 

email address. 

 

Response  

Please find attached the Trust’s Environmental Strategy Policy and note that an updated version of 

the policy is currently undergoing review and ratification.  

It is anticipated that the updated policy will be available from May 2022.  

The Trust does not routinely release staff members personal information for those under a band 8c 

role. 

The Trust therefore, rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to Deny 

this aspect of your request.  


